
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, March 23, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheese Pizza      

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Jenah Flores 

   Teodor Milanov 

   Erasmo Zapata 

 

1. Anyone interested in playing soccer this Spring should attend a short, informational meeting 

today after school. Location has changed from the cafeteria to the Gurrie small gym. Any 

questions please email Coach Wilkinson.     

 

2. Attention athletes!  The spring season is right around the corner.  Soccer, girls’ softball, and boys 

volleyball will start up quickly after spring break.  If you plan to tryout for girls’ softball or boys’ 

volleyball, OR if you plan to play soccer, please sign up on the Gurrie Athletics Google 

Classroom page.  There is a sign up google form for all 3 sports.  These forms will help us to see 

how many students we have interested in our spring teams.  Please sign up before we get back to 

school on Monday, April 3rd!   

Also, most importantly, please remember that anyone participating in any of the spring sports 

must have a valid athletic physical before trying out or practicing on the first day.  Please see 

Mrs. Ray with any questions. 

 

3. Boys' volleyball tryouts are on Monday, April 3 and Thursday, April 6 from 3:30-5:30.  Make 

sure to turn in your sports physical before April 3. If you have any questions, ask Mrs. Ray or Ms. 

Milligan.  

 

4. The penny war is heating up!! 

 

After yesterday, 7th grade has made $73.65 and has 6,952 points. 8th has made $82.77 and has 

7,273 points. 7th grade is within $9.12 cents of taking the lead. Bring that change/silver/bills to 

lunch today and keep this going. Total raised so far is $156.20. 

 

Will 7th grade overtake the 8th grade today? How will it finish by tomorrow?? Remember, all this 

goes to help support Team Impact! 

 

5. Phase I of our PBIS incentive is over and you did a great job, you will be receiving two green 

tiger stripes during 6th period. This is in recognitions of the great things you do by being safe, 

being ready and being respectful.  

 

6. Do you want to participate in our PBIS celebration activity this Friday? All you must do is stay 

referral free by being ready, safe, and respectful on Thursday and Friday and you will be able to 

participate on Friday afternoon, where you can play basketball, volleyball, board games and 

plenty of other activities.  Only those that receive a referral on Thursday or Friday will have to 

attend re-training for the first rotation of the PBIS celebration.  If you have any questions about 

this, please ask one of your advisors.            

     
7. Underwater robotics club will NOT be meeting today. Our next meeting will be a pool day after 

spring break. Check out the google classroom for updates! 

 



8. There will be a Green Team and EMM meeting in Mrs. Kulaga’s room on Monday, April 

3 for 7th and 8th grade and on Thursday, April 6 for 8th grade only.   

 

We will discuss the upcoming field trip to the Tampier Lake fish hatchery, and courtyard 

workdays. 
 

 


